
                          Alverton School

The Woodland Nursery 
Our Stickman story got off to a flying start this week with children joining in 
with this modern classic from Julia Donaldson. As with most of her books the 
text is done in rhyme and the children were quickly able to join in as they 
could hear which word was coming next in the text. We have been out in our 
woods looking for Stickman and had the challenge task of finding all kinds of 
sticks, bendy, knobbly, straight and lots more. The children even came up with 
their own words to describe their sticks. We have been using sticks for mark 
making in the mud as well as making sticks into all kinds of things, wands, 
cutlasses and of course our very own Stickmen. The children have had support to 
make their Stickman but made all the decisions about what to include and where 
to put things. We have some truly inspired Stickmen to display! We have of course 
been continuing with our sound work by playing listening games and have been 
practising saying the number names in the right order. Not long until Christmas 
madness begins…brace yourselves…. 

Special notices


Thank you to those of you who have 
bought in a photograph for Our Family 

Tree. As part of our topic we will be using 
the pictures to talk about our own families 
so please send one in so that your child 

has a prompt when chatting with an adult.


We have a new notice board in the 
corridor where the children’s pegs are. 
Letters to go home will be displayed on 
here so please check everyday so that 

you don’t miss out on important 
information or events.


 Many thanks

On Friday 29th November we will be 
going on a Welly walk down to the boating lake to race Pooh sticks 
and visit the play ground on the sea front. Ideally we need an 
extra 4 adults to accompany us. If you can help please let a 
member of staff know-first come, first served!

After lunch 
we have been 
enjoying a 
spot of 
Cosmic Yoga’s 
version of 
the Bear 
Hunt. 

Google it-it’s 
great fun!


